2003 World Cruise

CRYSTAL SYMPHONY
WONDERS OF THE SOUTHERN SEAS

Thursday, January 23, 2003
Greetings Antarctica and Australia Adventurers!

With the two World Cruise Caribbean ports behind us, we’re now officially on our way to the

Southern seas! I hope you enjoyed your days in St. Thomas and St. Kitts. The islands don’t seem to change
very much, but with pleasant weather they can offer other attractions besides shopping!

The correct size jackets as well as the polo shirt and pin distribution is slowly getting sorted out. We have
depleted our supply of X-Large and XX-Large shirts. I have sent an e-mail shoreside and I am waiting for a
response. Meanwhile, I do appreciate your understanding in having to wait for the additional shipment.

The photos taken of you at the Gala Dinner in Miami left the ship yesterday, to be compiled into a photo
album. This will be a World Cruise memento for each of you as well as an assist in recognizing each other
by face and name. I will be sending notes to a few of you who missed the photo session at the party.

We wish to have your photos taken during our next formal night, Saturday, January 25. I’ll advise you
accordingly.

Day after tomorrow, Captain Edvardsen and a few of his officers are going to host a Norwegian Waffle Feast
for you. I’ll tell you more about it in tomorrow’s letter, but just wanted to give you a little advance notice.
The party will be in the morning, so this will replace my “get acquainted” hour. However, tomorrow
morning [ will be in the Palm Court from 10:30am to 11:30am. Please do come for a chat!

Before signing off:

What am I doing if I:

a) Patch with a double cut
b) Drag a knee

c) Hold the downward dog

Wishing you a restful and peaceful night,

/ i

Rosemary Barnhart
2003 World Cruise Hostess

Answers to the last newsletter, 21, Jan. 2003:
a) John Adams

b) Scarlett O’Hara in Gone with the Wind

c) Ensign Pulver in Mr Roberts
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